
Volunteer Notice Form
Senate Bill 187

On December 21, 2000, Governor Taft signed Senate Bill 187. This bill deals with
criminal records checks on volunteers who have regular unsupervised access to a child or
children.

The law provides that by April 21, 2001, notice be given to each volunteer who
has regular unsupervised access to children that the parish may require them to provide
fingerprints and that a criminal records check may be undertaken.

This letter will serve to give the undersigned volunteer such notice. The
signatures below attest to the fact that this notice is given and that the volunteer
acknowledges this notice.

Summation of the Notice Requirement

No later than April 21, 2001, each organization must notify each current volunteer who
is in a position in which they, on a regular basis, have unsupervised access to a child
that, at any time, the volunteer may be required to provide fingerprints and a criminal
records check may be conducted. [109.575]

Pastor's Signature Volunteer's Signature

Date Date

Please return to the Parish Office in the enclosed envelope by April 27, 2001,
8700 Brecksville Road Brecksville, Ohio 44141-1999 440.526.1686 phone 440.526.2373 fax


